
The American Diabetes Association is pleased to 
announce that Stephen Brunton, MD, FAAFP, of Primary 
Care Education Consortium in Los Angeles, Calif., will 
begin his term as Editor-in-Chief of Clinical Diabetes in 
January 2017. Gayle M. Lorenzi, RN, CDE, of the University 
of California, San Diego, and Doron Schneider, MD, of 
Abingdon Hospital—Jefferson Health in Abingdon, Pa., 
will serve as Deputy Editors of the journal. Dr. Brunton’s 
editorial team will also include Associate Editors Kelly 
Close, MBA; Michael Heile, MD; former Editor-in-Chief 
Davida F. Kruger, MSN, APN-BC, BC-ADM; Louis Kuritzky, 
MD; Pablo F. Mora, MD, FACE, MSc, CDE; Lucia M. Novak, 
MSN, ANP-BC, BC-ADM, CDTC; Jay Shubook, DO, FAAFP, 
FACOFP; and Carol H. Wysham, MD. 

Dr. Brunton and his colleagues will convene in July 2016 
to begin preparing issues for 2017 and beyond. Article 
proposals for Clinical Diabetes can be sent to Dr. Brunton 
at sbrunton@pceconsortium.org. Please include 
“Clinical Diabetes proposal” in the subject line and  
a summary of the article in the body of the e-mail.
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For more information, please visit the journal Web site  
at http://clinical.diabetesjournals.org and click on  
Instructions for Authors.


